
Week 4 in 

Nursery  

This week we enjoyed 

our first PE lessons in 

the hall. We’ve been 

growing more 

independent by trying 

to put our own shoes 

and socks on. We’ve 

enjoyed tracing our own 

names and looking for 

the initial letter of our 

name in flour. Our 

outdoor area has had a 

huge make over and 

we’ve loved playing in 

the new mud kitchen, 

construction zone and 

making sounds on the 

music wall.  


